
 

OUR MISSION 
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, 
we nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and 

learning together, caring for each other, embracing our 
diversity, reaching out to those who live around us and 

working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 
May 26, 2013 – June 2, 2013  

Today Noon Presbytery Visitation Mtg. 
Monday 6:30 pm AOTS  BBQ 
Thursday 1:30 pm Little Moccasins   
 6:30 pm Worship Council Mtg.  
Friday 6:30 pm Moms ‘n’ Tots Cooking Class 
Next Sunday 9:30 am Joyful Noise Practice 

Presbytery Visitation Meeting 
It’s WPUC’s turn to visit Young U.C. as part of the 

regular oversight of all congregations in the Presbytery. 
The visit will take place during the evening of June 4th. 
This is a great way to get to know our UCC neighbours. 

Join us for a brief meeting today to learn more! 

Next Youth Group activity - Friday, June 7th we are 
attending an “Evening at the Bell Tower” on Selkirk Ave. This 
is a gathering place to empower individuals to make a change 
in their communities. Michael Champagne is instrumental in 
this, with a mission of social change through empowering 
youth. Join us for an inspirational evening of hope for 
the future and empowering individuals to change 
society. 

Mark your calendars for the WPUC picnic 
which will be held June 9th!   
More information to follow! 

Do you have a bookcase with 6 to 8 
shelves that you would be willing to 

donate…  shhhh! don’t tell Patrick, we’re 
trying to help him organize his office! 

 

 

YAH’s Cookbook blowout!  We have a 

surplus of cookbooks still available. Cost 

1/$5  or 2/$8.  Please see Maria Will or 

Gloria Saindon. There will be some available 

in the church office through Luci as well.  

Windsor Park United Church now has a Co-op gas number 0370763. 
If you fuel up at a Co-op gas station and give 

them our number, the rebate will come to 
WPUC. You‘ll have a “TITHER IN YOUR TANK!” 

Tags can be found on the counter under the 
Council mail boxes in the lobby. 

Patrick is looking for individuals interested in and understand 

the importance of Youth and Young Adult Ministry at WPUC 

Advisory Committee for each.  These committees would 

offer support, guidance, feedback and logistical help to 

Patrick as he continues to work to revitalize these ministries. A 

commitment to these ministries and a willingness to meet 

and enter into dialogue would be appreciated.  Anyone 

interested please talk to Patrick. 

      
Kristen Ashdown    Anne Derksen           Al Kuffner 
Jay-Lynne Leppky    Kira Rumak            Stacey Snell 
Marysa Stevenson    Marnie Stimpson   Sharon Wilson 
 

*** 
Ian & Lil Aird 

Wade & Nancy Carriere 
Joan & Nick Rusnak 

Next Week’s Scripture Readings 
1 Kings 18: 20-39      Galatians 1: 1-12 

The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our prayers today 
for Westminister United Church and those in ministry there: 

Robert Campbell and Geza Szemok 


